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For Date: 03/27/2023  -  Monday  
 
            Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0003 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0127 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0616 FIRE, OTHER Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ARBOR GLEN DR 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports his smoke detector was beeping due to  
battery being low. no smoke, no fire. 
 

         Narrative:     
battery was changed by homeowner.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-220-IN 
 
                0729 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

caller reporting pulse is at 131 and needs assistance for  
ems.  
s2 notified enroute 
 

         Narrative:     
Rescue 17 Enroute  
ALS 5 Enroute  
 

         Narrative:     
Rescue 17 with ALS to Emerson S/M: 0 
 

         Narrative:     
Rescue 17 E/M 7.0  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-221-IN 
 
                0808 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0906 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                1005 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

emergency line hang up call from 911 system. no location  
given, phone number not in house. left a vm to call back if  
they have emergency. 
 

 
                1419 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Unfounded   
  Location/Address:    [STW 159GREAT] CITIZENS SAVING BANK - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned phone call. 
 

         Narrative:     
s2 responds, unable to locate anyone in need of a  
assistance.  
 

 
                1518 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1526 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 



                1553 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + WEDGEWOOD RD 
 
                1630 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/28/2023  -  Tuesday  
 
                0210 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    CIRCUIT DR 
         Narrative:     

Walk in reports being a victim of fraud.  
 

         Narrative:     
report filed.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-48-OF 
 
                0743 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Party calling to report an incident that occured on 3/26/23,  
two days prior regarding a white VW suv tail gating him  
during the morning commute. Party advised.  
 
 

 
                0819 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

s7 reports possible dmv or accident. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 reports minor MVA with no injuries. report.  
 

       Refer To Accident:    23-20-AC 
 
                0901 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1152 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1428 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/28/2023 1429 Party into statiuon to advise a  
temporarycourt order had been cancelled at court today.  
Party advised that the Stow Police usually get notification,  
but if he recieves any paperwork to bring a copy to the  
station for record. 
 

 
                1556 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1638 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    BROOKMILL RD 
         Narrative:     

03/28/2023 1638 Caller reporting a large dog in roadway, and  
when she apporached it became slightly aggressive. Party  
advised to leave the dog alone and the ACO would be  
notified. 
03/28/2023 1640 Boxborough to send ACO out to try and  
locate. 
 

 
                1744 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

03/28/2023 1745 Caller reporting pain from a procedure he  
had a little while ago. 
03/28/2023 1756 R17 transporting 0.0 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-222-IN 
 



                1845 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    WALCOTT ST 
         Narrative:     

03/28/2023 1847 Hudson Police advising they are going to  
location to speak with a party about a past larceny. Stow no  
needed, just informational at this time. 
 

 
                1901 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

03/28/2023 1901 S22 assisted party with expired medication  
dispossal. 
 

 
                2214 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

03/28/2023 2214 Caller reporting possible airway  
obstruction. 
 

         Narrative:     
Res17 transport to emerson.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-223-IN 
 
                2328 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                2353 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/29/2023  -  Wednesday  
 
                0928 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0956 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1045 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1058 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                1219 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1526 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

male with  back pain requesting ride to Hospital  Did not  
transfer to EMD due to request for transport only. 
 

         Narrative:     
S6 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 and E14 responded 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 transporting one to Emerson BLS S/M 0.0 
 

         Narrative:     
E/M 8.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-224-IN 
 
                1549 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1902 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2050 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2115 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 79] TOWN FOREST- GARDNER HILL CONSERVATION LAND - BRADLEY LN 
 
                2122 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                2350 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/30/2023  -  Thursday  
 
                0040 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    COMMON RD 
 
                0818 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0850 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                0925 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0930 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0936 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    LADY SLIPPER LN 
         Narrative:     

911 abandoned call. Upon call back spoke to a male party who  
stated accidental and didn't want  to answer any further  
questions and disconnected . S7/S10 checked the area noting  
unusual found.  
 

 
                0955 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                1038 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1039 ANIMAL Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a dog outside for several hours Boxboro PD  
notified at 1042 
 

 
                1055 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

ACO requesting an officer check the area from a previous  
call.S10 checked the area GOA.  
 

 
                1056 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1118 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                1300 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting her husband is dizzy and needs to go to  
the hospital. Police Fire and ALS responding. R17/ALS  
transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 8.8  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-225-IN 
 
                1509 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Male party in her back yard taking photos  



S3/S10 responding. Area checked and caller advised S10 will  
file a report.  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-49-OF 
 
                1604 THREATS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ROBERT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3/JDP Speaking  with a party about some threats made.  
 

         Narrative:     
Party spoken to  
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-50-OF 
 
                1722 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOL] MAIN ST + E END RD 
         Narrative:     

Bolton FD requresitng a brush truck for a brush fire.  
E18/E19 responding.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-226-IN 
 
                1723 911 ABANDONED/ERROR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 40] STOW POST OFFICE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporing accidental. Caller driving 
 

 
                1723 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    OLD BOLTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports being the victim of an unemployment scam.   
Caller reports their personal information was used to open  
an unemployment account.  Caller provided with call number  
and information. 
 

 
                1806 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1826 ASSIST CITIZEN No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Alert co requesting dispatch for a Motor vehicle SOS alarm.  
Police and Fire responding. Alert company canceled.   
 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-227-IN 
 
                1832 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2350 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
 
For Date: 03/31/2023  -  Friday  
 
                0733 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    EVELYN RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller request a VIN check on her camper as requestd by the  
RMV. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 responds, confirms VIN and signs form.  
 

 
                0749 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0851 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITE POND RD 
 
                0853 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 



 
                0856 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1035 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1100 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1303 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1318 FIRE, MUTUAL AID No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] OLD HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

mutual aid tanker request for the town of boxboro for a  
working brush fire. 
 

         Narrative:     
Tanker 11 was cancelled prior to arrival.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-228-IN 
 
                1343 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    N W R PARKING AREA - WHITE POND RD 
 
                1348 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1523 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW STOWGARDEN] STOW GARDEN CENTER - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a confused driver. S8/S10 spoke with  
all parties involved and advised.   
 

 
                1538 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + PACKARD RD 
 
                1805 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with LTC application information. 
 

 
                1918 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for his wife who can't walk.  
Police Fire and ALS responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
R17/ALS transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 10.1 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-229-IN 
 
                1940 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1946 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
 
For Date: 04/01/2023  -  Saturday  
 
                0012 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller request ambulance for her sister with hip and leg  
pain. 
 

         Narrative:     
S4/S11/E19/R17 respond.  
 

         Narrative:     
Res17 transport to Emerson.  



 
      Refer To Fire Case:    23-230-IN 
 
                0049 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
                0446 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                0514 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    STATE RD 
 
                1045 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    CARDINAL CT 
         Narrative:     

Walk in party reporting a package was stollen from his front  
steps. S7 advised and will file a report.   
 

       Refer To Incident:    23-51-OF 
 
                1344 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HUDSON RD 
 
                1632 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1815 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1816 ALARM, BURGLAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Alarm CO requesting dispatch for Alarm sounding. S7/S10  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
S10 checked the area and building all secure. 
 

 
                1823 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1836 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
 
For Date: 04/02/2023  -  Sunday  
 
                0052 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0059 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                0100 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    POMPOSITTICUT ST 
 
                0513 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                0826 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD + DELANEY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports an unknown vehicle parked in front of his  
house for a few hours. S2 responded and checked the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
S2 reports GOA. 
 

 
                0841 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental cell activation. S7 responded and  
confirmed accidental call. 
 

 



                0853 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1102 FIRE, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOX 1] GUGGINS RD 
         Narrative:     

E11 requested for report of brush fire. E11 was cancelled  
prior to arrival. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-231-IN 
 
                1108 SERVE PUBLIC AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PARKING AREA - BRADLEY LN 
 
                1222 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LADY SLIPPER LN 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports accidental phone activation while out walking  
her dog. S21 spoke with and advised caller. S7 notified. 
 

 
                1251 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports Lifeline activation. S2 and R17 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
E14 reports contact was made with resident.  No problems  
found. System has been reset.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    23-232-IN 
 
                1307 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    MAPLE ST 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports tree down. S2 responded. 
 

         Narrative:     
Highway Dept notified and will respond.   
 

 
                1349 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1500 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1552 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1924 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1929 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2006 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2010 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 144SUDBURY] HONEY POT APPLE ORCHARDS - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2013 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Investigated   
          Location:    STOW ACRES DRIVING RANGE 
         Narrative:     

04/02/2023 2013 S3 off with a vehicle at location. 
04/02/2023 2019 S3 reports clear, party was out flying a  
drone.  
 

 
                2025 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 486] CAR LOT EXPRESS - GREAT RD 
 
                2026 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2031 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 77] FLAGG HILL CONSERVATION LAND - WEST ACTON RD 
 
                2340 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    CRESCENT ST + HARTLEY RD 
 
 

 


